October 22, 1971

Mr. Jean Manzon

¢/o John Manzon
Producoes SA

Praca Lamas de Azdeo 209
Sao Paclo, Brazil

Dear Mr., Manzon:

1 am writing you at the suggestion of my associate, Dominigue
Motte, with a view to arranging an association between our
worldwide companies and Pele.

We have hdd a very frustrating year and a half or so with Mr.
Pele. Our representatives have met with him in New York,

Los Angeles and Paris, and I myself spoke with him in Montreal.
We have met with all sorts of people purporting to be his ad-
visors, friends, business associates and the like. In particu-
lar, one gentleman that we met in Paris whose name was Senor
Affonso Splendore, gave us a verbal agreement that everything
to us. Enclosed is the contract that we went over with him and
his representatives in Paris and which was more or less agreed
te#

Despite repeated assurances that we would be hearing from them
and we would get together to finalize everything, we continue to
hear nothing.

We have spent a lot of money on interpretators, telephone calls,

travel, telexes and the like, and still have had no communica~



